
 

 

 

NOTICE 
PLANNED POWER OUTAGE 

ᑭᐎᑕᒪᑯ ᑲᐎᐊᑕᐌᓂᑲᑌᒃ ᐗᓯᑯᓀᒋᑲᓇᓐ 
 

WILL OCCUR IN  

PIKANGIKUM  
ENTIRE COMMUNITY 

ON  

SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 14, 2025  
from 6:00 AM to 6:00 PM  

CENTRAL TIME 
 

THIS OUTAGE IS REQUIRED FOR HYDRO ONE NETWORKS TO CONDUCT 
MAINTENANCE FOR SYSTEM RELIABILITY. 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE.  
 

Please call Customer Service if you would like more information. 
 

 
 
 
 


